
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lent 2022 

Recycling Commitment 

2nd March to 1st April 

 
This year we will be marking Lent with a 

commitment to recycling.  

In each hall you will find a recycling bag for 
clear plastic bottles. 

Each time you buy a drink from our canteen in 
a clear plastic bottle please join our 

commitment to recycling by dropping the 
empty bottle in the bag. 

Together we can make a difference. 

Happy Easter! 


